
 
 
 
 
 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

 

 

November 14, 2017 

 

RE:  Event # 5561 – Bacon Park Reuse Water Main Improvements RFSQ 

 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen:  

 

The City of Savannah has reviewed the Request for Statement of Qualifications for the above 

referenced project and recommends that the following bidders have been deemed qualified to bid 

on the project:  

 

 BRW Construction  

 McLendon Enterprises 

 Kiewit Infrastructure South 

 Ruby Collins 

 RH Moore Company, Inc.  

 Anson Construction Company, Inc.  

 Southern Champion Construction, Inc.  

 Legacy Water Group, LLC 

 TB Landmark Construction, Inc.  

 Garney Construction 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Molly F. Huhn 

Purchasing Director  


